
The All-American Boys Chorus Presents

Celebrating Mothers
The All-American Boys Chorus has been entertaining and inspiring audiences around
the world for 52 years.

We are founded on the belief that boys have the potential for greatness. It is remarkable
to consider a child in this way but we know it to be true. With training and
determination, a boy’s voice produces a unique sound of unparalleled beauty that has
been used for over a thousand years to entertain, uplift and inspire.

Join us and St. Paul's Lutheran Church as the fresh faces and clear voices of America’s
most beloved boys choir presents their tribute to Mothers' Day.

Details: Contact:
Location: St. Paul's Lutheran Church

2009 S. Garfield Ave,
Monterey Park, CA 91754

Date: Saturday, May 7, 2022 @ 6:00pm

Tickets: Donations accepted

The All-American Boys Chorus
Aaron Cassaro (714) 361-3920
a.cassaro@taabc.org

St. Paul Lutheran Church
Grace Lin (562) 884-5967
gracehsu477@gmail.com

Transforming Boys' Lives Through the Power of Music

www.taabc.org


